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April 6, 2020

Dear West Valley Christian Academy Families,

[bookmark: _GoBack]We pray that you and your family are doing well. We are continuing to monitor the COVID-19 situation in our area, and want to ensure safety for our families and staff. We are still hopeful to be able to return to school before the end of the school year. In the meantime, we will continue distance learning through April 30th.  On Monday, April 20th, between the hours of 10:00 and 4:00, we will have another opportunity to drop off completed work and pick up new assignments. We are continuing to adjust lessons and check in with students. Thank you for your support and flexibility! Please reach out to your child’s teacher or me if you have any questions or concerns. If your child’s teacher is using the Zoom app, please make sure there is a quiet place in which to hear one another. Background sounds can be distracting for those participating.  Thank you! Depending upon the grade level, different forms of technology is being used. Many teachers use the Zoom app: middle school for teaching lessons, lower grades to stay connected as a class family. Lower grades are using Abeka videos for lessons. We have a YouTube site which shows videos faculty has made as well as chapel every Wednesday. The YouTube address is: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCaJxM9E2eqJM8K8VrJgY0wQ

There is a time for everything, and a season for every activity under heaven. – Ecclesiastes 3:1

“I have told you these things, so that in me you may have peace. In this world you will have trouble. But take heart! I have overcome the world.” – John 16:33

We are praying for each of you and hope to see you soon.  Have a blessed Easter ~ the Lord has risen!

Sincerely,

Cindy

Cindy Sasser
Principal
West Valley Christian Academy
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